

Area Services meeting 1/14/81

Ray J opened the meeting at 2:15 with the Serenity prayer. George read the 12 traditions Moment of Silence

Gave George copy of minutes

### Literature

Word Dictionaries have not come 140.00 cost  
Owe Copy \$120

\$ 590	value of lit
\$ 56	profit
28	2 & 1 Institutional Literature fund
871	present balance

Inventory sheet - Rick asked permission to make up it was a motion (passed)

### Public Relations

Pete report show yr went well  
George & Cindy did well

Newspaper Bulletin Editor left  
bulletin can't find literature pete  
sent contact Assnl. ed. to try to  
get it together

Lots of high schools

Sending to newspapers info NA. Holme

Posters getting around well (distributed)

Ray asked whether anyone had called  
the Hot Line in reference to the T.V. show  
Ray ~~at~~ Phila did know

ECC

Program is drawn up  
Naranon Ray meet Service Structure  
Literature seminar

Send more flyers to other areas

Tentative schedules

Get together with lady from Kenton  
state

225 people to get off the ground  
only ~~about~~ 20 have registered

Shaw ~~and~~ Ray was given some  
posters to help get his meeting going

We discussed the difference between  
attraction & promotion. It was decided  
it was up to group conscience

Ray asked delegates to take back  
to their groups that poe



Measure

Balance Last month 170.44

Hot line bill - Still charging message units. The reason ~~people~~ we are being charged message units because Hot Line is getting collect phone calls

a motion was made to accept all charges for collect phone call leaving option to cut off

## Prison & Institution

John D Eugenia Hospital wants to start a meeting

George reported that there was a meeting held there. The institution did not cooperate a lot with NA. People other than addicts were coming  
Ho Witt give

Guy <sup>Director</sup> from Hospital will give us a room if we cooperate. A lot of addicts there they want NA rather than A.A.

Meeting before was not an institutional meeting

George & Jon Nonstowe  
is willing to make contact with  
hospital since they would be main  
support to find out if demands will  
be met

John D said Oxford Circle would  
also support it.

Monday or Wed would be good

George will contact hospital

John D need numbers

### Hot Line

We passed around paper  
area group, name, phone #

George reported  
8th Chapter just about finished  
still needs retype Bal P. for  
Patty Burg sent 8th & 9th Chrs for  
9th & 70th Chapter. Need help  
typing



NA Logo  
on personal mail

Sat Jan 31 thru Sun Feb 8  
Richardson Towers  
Memphis State U Memphis TN.

3rd world literature conference  
of NA

Service Manual meeting next  
Sunday in Norris tower 2:00

Mike Hunt controversy getting in  
looked at

Old business  
commitments were given out during  
the break any thing ~~was~~ still  
~~New Business~~ open was taken care  
of after the break.

105 King St Potstow meeting Sat 8:30 needs speakers  
Take back to groups

## New Business

George R.

Memphis need \$500 \$2000  
literature for conference ~~at~~ ~~the~~ ~~area~~. asking for  
donations

asked if our area could  
and donation

As motion was made that  
our area donate \$50. (Passed)

It was suggested to start a special  
fund for Big Book

It was suggested that a can be put  
out for this purpose at ECC

Rich Reported <sup>made a motion</sup> suggested donating  
50% of profits from literature  
fund (It was passed)

a motion <sup>was made</sup> by Greg from Lancaster asked for a starter  
kit (Passed)

One for Timber Mountain (passed)

Freedom Sat 1:00 2205 Bridge  
Put falout center  
Discussion, Top Speaker, Topic, Step, Speaker  
was accepted to Area Service

Jan 19th

Starter kit for Young mens Mon. 8:30  
193 Cumberland St. Phila (Passed)  
checkbox



John discussed meeting lists  
work from old list. Any new  
meeting/change give to John. He will  
bring in draft next month.  
Ready for month

A suggestion was made that  
extra copies be made for the  
groups. Business for next month  
Suggested discussions on printing

Collegial Thurs. 8:30 struggles  
on way of folding. ~~Group~~  
Group concurred suggest closing  
stay speaker discussion, on all min's meeting

John D report hotline N.J. Hotline  
I'll send a note to A.J. for N.J.  
for # numbers & more meeting lists

Dance on Feb 14 for Recovering  
Addicts clubhouse

Rich commented on the quick response  
suggested in the name of "Hotline"  
George suggested "24 hour Hotline"  
Next month

Also suggested a list of Detroit's  
being included in Hot Line

Sunday at noon, Norristown  
took the Rollins for 20 months

① Anniversary meeting

Meeting closed at 4:30  
with the Our Father

June, Road Blue Book

Friend  
Freind